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Ashley Quick

From: Tiffany Brown on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 10:57 AM
To: 'sbcaruso@aol.com'
Cc: Kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us
Subject: RE: Indian River Shores Residents

Good morning Mr. Caruso: 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and 
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tiffany Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
 
 
 
From: sbcaruso@aol.com [mailto:sbcaruso@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 10:42 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office Of Commissioner 
Graham; Office of Commissioner Patronis; Records Clerk; Kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us 
Subject: Indian River Shores Residents 
 
Dear Commissioners:  
 
My wife and I own 183 Silver Moss Drive in John's Island and are sending you this email to raise our concerns about the 
cost of our electrical power which is provided by Vero Beach Utilities. 
 
We do not understand why the monopoly that has been allowed to continue in favor of VBU causes us to pay substantially 
more for our electricity than the same service that could be provided by FPL? 
 
When there is no competition, as current circumstances exist, 99.999% of the time it is the consumer who gets harmed. 
Why is this being allowed to continue and why does the Public Service Commission ignore its fiduciary responsibility to all 
of its constituents? 
 
It is also time for the residents of Indian River Shores to have representation before the PSC so that our voices can be 
heard.  
 
Thank you for taking the time to consider this email. 
 

Steven B. Caruso  
 
 
 
 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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